
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Shawn Kerby < skerby@nycourts.gov>
Tuesday, lvly 2,2019 10:22 AM
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (OA)

RE: FOlVrecords request Compensation Commissions -- & their websites

Dear Ms. Sassower:

We will process the request and expect to respond within 20 business days.

Very truly yours,

Shawn Kerby
Assistant Deputy Counsel

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 2,20L9 9:29 AM
To: records.access@exec.ny.gov; 'Senate Foil' <foil@nysenate.gov>; 'Robin Marilla' <marillar@nyassembly.gop; Shawn

Kerby <skerby@ nycou rts.gov>

Subject: FOIL/records request: Compensation Commissions -- & their websites

TO: FOIL/Records Access Officers of the Governor. Senate. Assemblv, and Chief Judee

Executive Chamber Record Access Officer Valerie Lubanko

Senate Records Access Officer/Secretary of the Senate Alejandra Paulino

Assembly Records Access Officer Robin Marilla

Office of Court Administration Records Access Officer Shawn Kerby

Pursuant to Public Officers Law Article Vl [Freedom of lnformation Law (F.O.l.L.)], Senate Rule XIV ["Freedom of

lnformation"l, Assembly Rule Vlll ["Public Access to Records"], and 5124 of the Chief Administrato/s Rules ["Public
Access to Records"l, this is to request access to all publicly-available records of:

o the Commission on Judicial Compensation, established by Chapter 567 of the Laws of 2010; and

o the Commission on Legislative, Judicial and Executive Compensation, established by Chapter 60, Part E, of
the Laws of 2015.

For your convenience, each statute is attached. Their reports, which have cost taxpayers hundreds of millions of
dollars in statutorily-violative, fraudulent, and unconstitutional salary increases and salary-related benefits to
judges (and to district attorneys by reason of Judiciary Law S183-a), are dated August 29,207L and December 24,

20L5.

Additionally, please restore to functionality the Commission on Judicial Compensation's website,

www.iudicialcompensation.nv.gov. as it has ceased to be accessible, including vio the sidebar panel "Prior Salary

Commission" of the Commission on Legislative, Judicial and Executive Compensation's

website: http://nvscom m issiononcompensation'org/index'shtm l.

Pursuant to Public Officers Law 589.3, your response is required "within five business days" of receipt of this

request. I would appreciate if you e-mailed it to me at elena@iudsewatch.ors.

Thank you.


